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SPO Alert

Date:     08/19/2022

To:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From:    State Procurement Office 
 
Re:        Lowe’s Walk - In Building Supplies 

The State Procurement Office has awarded the following contracts for Walk-in Building Supplies.

 
Previous 
Contracts 

Vendor

ADSPO18-
179806

Lowe’s Home Centers

CTR050607 Lowe’s Home Centers - 
Punchout

New Contract New Contract Expiration

CTR060677 07/31/23

Description: 
Walk-in Building supplies and punchout catalog with Lowe’s Home Improvement Company

Brief Summary of Results: The new contract will be active 08/22/22 and can be used by Statewide Agencies and Co-
Ops.  This contract will replace the previously used contracts. Updated COI with updated contract number is in 
progress. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Josh Knapp, State Procurement Manager at (602) 542-0433 or 
“joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov”. 

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433
joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov
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